
Application for  

PELC Alumni Association Scholarships 

PELC 2026 Classes  
 

The PELC Alumni Association is generously providing $5,000 for partial, need-based 

scholarships for all applicants.  The PELC Committee will accept applications for 

these scholarships through July 10, 2025.  Applicant must be a member of the agency’s 

command staff (Sergeant – Chief), and not already admitted to PELC.  A PELC 

admission application must accompany the scholarship application.  Both 

applications are available at https://lef-oh.org/pelc-prospective-student/ or by emailing 

Monica Miller at monica.miller@oacp.org. Scholarships, awarded at the discretion of the 

PELC Committee, will be announced in August 2025.  While subject to change based on 

the number of applications received, up to $1,000 scholarships will be awarded.   

 

Applicant Name ______________________     Rank/Title ______________________ 

 

Agency _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Nominating CEO _______________________________________________________ 

 

CEO Phone _________________________ Email _____________________________ 

 

Total Agency Budget for 2025 ______________________________________________ 

 

Number of Sworn Officers in Agency ________________________________________ 

 

Total Funds Available for Training in 2025 ____________________________________ 

 

Number of PELC graduates in agency ________________________________________ 

 

Requested Scholarship Amount*   ___________________________________________ 

 

*With anticipated demand for scholarships, along with limited scholarship dollars 

available, please only request the amount absolutely needed to permit the applicant 

to attend PELC. 

 

Submit applications via email to Monica Miller at monica.miller@oacp.org 
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